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Secretary Gray Praises President Trump’s Executive Order to 
End Subsidies of Wind and Solar 

 

CHEYENNE, WY – In response to President Trump’s Executive Order Ending Market 
Distorting Subsidies for Unreliable, Foreign Controlled Energy Sources on July 7th, Wyoming Secretary 
of State Chuck Gray made the following statement: 

“I’m in complete and total support of President Trump’s action to end federal subsidies on 
unreliable renewables, like wind and solar. President Trump’s Executive Order is so important for the 
future of our state and country.  For far too long, the radical Left has pushed policies to subsidize the 
unreliable renewable energy industry at the direct expense of Wyoming’s beautiful coal, oil, and gas 
industries. In reality, this system has been nothing more than a system for picking winners and losers, all 
at the expense of American taxpayers. This is one of the many reasons why I was the lone no vote on the 
State Board of Land Commissioners where I opposed a state lease for the foreign-backed wind project in 
Niobrara and Converse Counties in April. We cannot keep propping up these fantastical, boondoggle 
green new deal energy scams. President Trump is doing great work stopping these federal subsidies and 
in the process is continuing to do a wonderful job championing our core fossil fuel industries.”   
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